
        
                               Saturday August 29th, 2020  

        Columbia Catholic Knights on Fourth and Maple St. 

                  11 AM Till 2 PM Drive –Thru Pickup Only  

Half-Chicken only $6.00 

Call Steve Grab 717-684-7333, dommergrab@embarqmail.com  

 Or Call/Text Hal Snyder 717-415-8072, hcrbke@verizon.net  

Due to Covid-19 affecting our daily life and social gatherings, the Home Officers 

are asking our membership for their loyal support and commitment to this 

fundraiser. Please support by calling and reserving tickets with Steve or Hal by 

Monday August 17th and commit to sharing this contact information with family, 

friends and co-workers. Remember this event will be held rain or shine and you 

do not have to leave your vehicle. We ask that you please pick-up all pre-orders 

by 1 PM so that any left-over chicken may be resold. FYI- Brother Henry Reese 

will be cooking the chicken who soon will be Bless to Deacon Henry. Steve and 

Hal are now waiting for your calls. Thank you for your support and stay safe!! 
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